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Crossing Boundaries in the Americas, Vietnam, and the Middle East
This story set in Ruby, Oklahoma is about an African American community.

A History of the Hebrew People
In a myth-busting analysis of the world's most intractable conflict, a star of Middle East reporting
argues that only one weapon has yielded progress: confrontation. Scattered over the territory between
the Jordan River and the Mediterranean Sea lie the remnants of failed peace proposals, international
summits, secret negotiations, UN resolutions and state-building efforts. The conventional story is that
these well-meaning attempts at peacemaking were repeatedly thwarted by the use of violence. Through a
rich interweaving of reportage, historical narrative and forceful analysis, Nathan Thrall presents a
startling counter-history. He shows that Israelis and Palestinians have persistently been marching
toward partition, but not through the high politics of diplomacy or the incremental building of a
Palestinian state. In fact, negotiation, collaboration and state-building--the prescription of
successive American administrations--have paradoxically entrenched the conflict in multiple ways. They
have created the illusion that a solution is at hand, lessened Israel's incentives to end its control
over the West Bank and Gaza and undermined Palestinian unity. Ultimately, it is those who have embraced
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confrontation through boycotts, lawsuits, resolutions imposed by outside powers, protests, civil
disobedience, and even violence who have brought about the most significant change. Published as
Israel's occupation of East Jerusalem, the West Bank, and Gaza reaches its fiftieth year, which is also
the centenary of the Balfour Declaration that first promised a Jewish national home in Palestine, The
Only Language They Understand advances a bold thesis that shatters ingrained positions of both left and
right and provides a new and eye-opening understanding of this most vexed of lands.

Street and Studio
One of the "10 Must-Read Histories of the Palestine-Israel Conflict" —Ian Black, Literary Hub, on the
100th anniversary of the Balfour Declaration The new edition of the acclaimed text that explores the
issues continuing to define the Israeli-Palestinian conflict Numerous instances of competing, sometimes
incompatible narratives of controversial events are found throughout history. Perhaps the starkest
example of such contradictory representations is the decades-long conflict between Israel and Palestine.
For over 140 years, Israelis, Palestinians, and scores of peacemakers have failed to establish a
sustainable, mutually-acceptable solution. The Israel-Palestine Conflict introduces the historical basis
of the dispute and explores both the tangible issues and intangible factors that have blocked a peaceful
resolution. Author Neil Caplan helps readers understand the complexities and contradictions of the
conflict and why the histories of Palestine and Israel are so fiercely contested. Now in its second
edition, this book has been thoroughly updated to reflect the events that have transpired since its
original publication. Fresh insights consider the impact of current global and regional instability and
violence on the prospects of peace and reconciliation. New discussions address recent debates over twostate versus one-state solutions, growing polarization in public discourse outside of the Middle East,
the role of public intellectuals, and the growing trend of merging scholarship with advocacy. Part of
the Wiley-Blackwell Contested Histories series, this clear and accessible volume: Offers a balanced, nonpolemic approach to current academic discussions and political debates on the Israel-Palestine conflict
Highlights eleven core arguments viewed by the author as unwinnable Encourages readers to go beyond
simply assigning blame in the conflict Explores the major historiographical debates arising from the
dispute Includes updated references and additional maps Already a standard text for courses on the
history and politics of the Middle East, The Israel-Palestine Conflict is an indispensable resource for
students, scholars, and interested general readers.

SHARED HISTORIES
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The division of Germany separated a nation, divided communities, and inevitably shaped the life
histories of those growing up in the socialist dictatorship of the East and the liberal democracy of the
West. This peculiarly German experience of the Cold War is usually viewed through the lens of divided
Berlin or other border communities. What has been much less explored, however, is what division meant to
the millions of Germans in the East and West who lived far away from the Wall and the centres of
political power. This volume is the first comparative study to examine how villagers in both Germanies
dealt with the imposition of two very different systems in their everyday lives. Focusing on two
villages, Neukirch (Lausitz) in Saxony and Ebersbach an der Fils in Baden-Wrttemberg, it explores how
local residents experienced and navigated social change in their localities in the postwar era. Based on
a wide range of archival sources as well as oral history interviews, the work argues that there are
parallel histories of responses to social change among villagers in postwar Germany. Despite the
different social, political, and economic developments, the residents of both localities desired rural
modernisation, lamented the loss of 'community', and became politically active to control the
transformation of their localities. The work thereby offers a bottom-up history of divided Germany which
shows how individuals on both sides of the Wall gave local meaning to large-scale processes of change.

Paradise
Ghosts of Empire
Local Histories/global Designs
'no one else in our times has attempted to write a universal history' Polybius' ambitious goal was to
describe how Rome conquered the Mediterranean world in less than fifty-three years. This great study of
imperialism takes the reader back to Rome's first encounter with Carthage in 264 and forward to her
destruction of that renowned city in 146. Polybius, himself a leading Greek politician of the time,
emphasizes the importance of practical experience for the writing of political history as well as the
critical assessment of all the evidence. He attributes Rome's success to the greatness of its
constitution and the character of its people, but also allows Fortune a role in designing the shape of
world events. This new translation by Robin Waterfield, the first for over thirty years, includes the
first five books in their entirety, and all of the fragmentary Books 6 and 12, containing Polybius'
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account of the Roman constitution and his outspoken views on how (and how not) to write history. Brian
McGing's accompanying introduction and notes illuminate this remarkable political history. ABOUT THE
SERIES: For over 100 years Oxford World's Classics has made available the widest range of literature
from around the globe. Each affordable volume reflects Oxford's commitment to scholarship, providing the
most accurate text plus a wealth of other valuable features, including expert introductions by leading
authorities, helpful notes to clarify the text, up-to-date bibliographies for further study, and much
more.

The Only Language They Understand
An “absorbing” account of the CIA’s 1953 coup in Iran—essential reading for anyone concerned about
Iran’s role in the world today (Harper’s Magazine). In August 1953, the Central Intelligence Agency
orchestrated the swift overthrow of Iran’s democratically elected leader and installed Muhammad Reza
Shah Pahlavi in his place. When the 1979 Iranian Revolution deposed the shah and replaced his puppet
government with a radical Islamic republic under Ayatollah Ruhollah Khomeini, the shift reverberated
throughout the Middle East and the world, casting a long, dark shadow over United States-Iran relations
that extends to the present day. In this authoritative new history of the coup and its aftermath, noted
Iran scholar Ervand Abrahamian uncovers little-known documents that challenge conventional
interpretations and sheds new light on how the American role in the coup influenced diplomatic relations
between the two countries, past and present. Drawing from the hitherto closed archives of British
Petroleum, the Foreign Office, and the US State Department, as well as from Iranian memoirs and
published interviews, Abrahamian’s riveting account of this key historical event will change America’s
understanding of a crucial turning point in modern United States-Iranian relations. A Choice Outstanding
Academic Title “Not only is this book important because of its presentation of history. It is also
important because it might be predicting the future.” —Counterpunch “Subtle, lucid, and wellproportioned.” —The Spectator “A valuable corrective to previous work and an important contribution to
Iranian history.” —American Historical Review

A History of the Hebrew People: From the settlement in Canaan to the division of the
kingdom
Winner of the Pulitzer Prize: “The richest and most powerful single document of the American experience
in World War II” (The Boston Globe). “The Good War” is a testament not only to the experience of war but
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to the extraordinary skill of Studs Terkel as an interviewer and oral historian. From a pipe fitter’s
apprentice at Pearl Harbor to a crew member of the flight that dropped the atomic bomb on Nagasaki, his
subjects are open and unrelenting in their analyses of themselves and their experiences, producing what
People magazine has called “a splendid epic history” of WWII. With this volume Terkel expanded his scope
to the global and the historical, and the result is a masterpiece of oral history. “Tremendously
compelling, somehow dramatic and intimate at the same time, as if one has stumbled on private accounts
in letters locked in attic trunks . . . In terms of plain human interest, Mr. Terkel may well have put
together the most vivid collection of World War II sketches ever gathered between covers.” —The New York
Times Book Review “I promise you will remember your war years, if you were alive then, with
extraordinary vividness as you go through Studs Terkel’s book. Or, if you are too young to remember,
this is the best place to get a sense of what people were feeling.” —Chicago Tribune “A powerful book,
repeatedly moving and profoundly disturbing.” —People

The Books of the Pentateuch
Local Lives, Parallel Histories
From the bestselling author of Lawrence in Arabia, a piercing account of how the contemporary Arab world
came to be riven by catastrophe since the 2003 United States invasion of Iraq. In 2011, a series of antigovernment uprisings shook the Middle East and North Africa in what would become known as the Arab
Spring. Few could predict that these convulsions, initially hailed in the West as a triumph of
democracy, would give way to brutal civil war, the terrors of the Islamic State, and a global refugee
crisis. But, as New York Times bestselling author Scott Anderson shows, the seeds of catastrophe had
been sown long before. In this gripping account, Anderson examines the myriad complex causes of the
region’s profound unraveling, tracing the ideological conflicts of the present to their origins in the
United States invasion of Iraq in 2003 and beyond. From this investigation emerges a rare view into a
land in upheaval through the eyes of six individuals—the matriarch of a dissident Egyptian family; a
Libyan Air Force cadet with divided loyalties; a Kurdish physician from a prominent warrior clan; a
Syrian university student caught in civil war; an Iraqi activist for women’s rights; and an Iraqi day
laborer-turned-ISIS fighter. A probing and insightful work of reportage, Fractured Lands offers a
penetrating portrait of the contemporary Arab world and brings the stunning realities of an
unprecedented geopolitical tragedy into crystalline focus.
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The Island of Knowledge
Ten leading scholars and practitioners of politics, political science, anthropology, Israel studies, and
Middle East affairs address the theme of continuity and change in political culture as a tribute to
Professor Myron (Mike) J. Aronoff whose work on political culture has built conceptual and
methodological bridges between political science and anthropology. Topics include the legitimacy of the
two-state solution, identity and memory, denationalization, the role of trust in peace negotiations,
democracy, majority-minority relations, inclusion and exclusion, Biblical and national narratives, art
in public space, and avant-garde theater. Countries covered include Israel, Palestine, the United
States, the Basque Autonomous Region of Spain, and Poland. The first four chapters by Yael S. Aronoff,
Saliba Sarsar, Yossi Beilin, and Nadav Shelef examine aspects of the conflict and peace negotiations
between Israel and the Palestinians, including alternative solutions. The contributions by Naomi Chazan,
Ilan Peleg, and Joel Migdal tackle challenges to democracy in Israel, in other divided societies, and in
the creation of the American public. Yael Zerubavel, Roland Vazquez, and Jan Kubik focus their analyses
on aspects of national memory, memorialization, and dramatization. Mike Aronoff relates his work on
various aspects of political culture to each chapter in an integrative essay in the Epilogue.

Crossing Boundaries
“Aziz Abu Sarah rightly reminds us that it's not more travel we should be after, but the right kind of
travel—one that treads lightly, highlights multiple perspectives (including traditionally marginalized
ones), and fosters personal transformation, which is the key to a better world.” —Norie Quintos, Editor
at Large, National Geographic Travel Media How can we bring together a world polarized by so many
seemingly intractable conflicts? Through tourism? Yes, but a different kind of tourism, one that
harnesses the power of travel to create a more connected and peaceful world. Aziz Abu Sarah argues that
it's through one-on-one contact that we'll begin to heal divides. And he knows this firsthand. A former
Palestinian radical, he cofounded a tour agency with a Jewish American that originated the Dual
Narrative Tours, which are co-led by guides from different communities, including Israel and Palestine,
Ireland, Vietnam, Colombia, and many other countries. A guide for going beyond museums and monuments to
more transformative, sustainable, and responsible travel experiences, this book is for both the firsttimer and seasoned veteran. Starting with his own moving story of creating connections across his
divided hometown of Jerusalem and expanding to stories from all over the world, Abu Sarah offers tips on
how to meet people naturally and safely, design an inclusive itinerary, shop to support the local
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economy, deal with setbacks, and much more. He shows that if you put down your phone and strike up a
conversation, you can break through the walls that separate us. You'll discover shared values, build
lasting relationships, and realize that ultimately far more unites us than divides us.

Livy Book XXI
The historical and ideological roots of right-wing dogma are exposed in this collection of essays by
some of America's leading historians of foreign policy and the Cold War era, countering the triumphalist
account of the political struggles of the Cold War.

Israel
This volume attempts to present a dialogue between Israeli and Palestinian scholars over competing
narratives in the 19th and 20th century history of the Middle East to 1948, in the hopes of creating an
appreciation, understanding, and respect for the “other.”

Haunted Histories
"The photographic portrait has two parallel histories that run side by side, from the birth of
photography to the twenty-first century; one of portraits made in the studio, the other of those taken
in the street. The advent of small, easily concealed cameos allowed photographers to capture subjects in
the street unaware. In contrast, the studio offered the opportunity to present carefully composed images
to the world, making use of the elaborate staging and technical devices at the photographer's disposal."
"With celebrities today expected to pose for the paparazzi in the street, and the studio being used
increasingly for informal and intimate shots, these traditions have been subverted. Accompanying a major
exhibition at Tate Modern, Street & Studio explores the fascinating contrasts, tensions and connections
between these two traditions."--BOOK JACKET.

Ideological Battlegrounds
'Local Histories/Global Designs' is an extended argument about the '"coloniality' of power. In a
shrinking world where sharp dichotomies, such as East/West and developing/developed, blur and shift,
Walter Mignolo points to the inadequacy of current practices in the social sciences and area studies.
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The Parallel Histories of Judah and Israel with Copious Explanatory Notes
This is a dual narrative of Israeli and Palestinian history, where readers can track each against the
other, noting both where they differ as well as where they correspond. This format reveals surprising
juxtapositions and allows readers to consider and process the very different viewpoints and logic of
each side of the Israeli-Palestinian conflict.

Radicals in Exile
From the settlement in Canaan to the division of the kingdom
Fractured Lands
Mark Tessler's highly praised, comprehensive, and balanced history of the Israeli-Palestinian conflict
from the earliest times to the present—updated through the first years of the 21st century—provides a
constructive framework for understanding recent developments and assessing the prospects for future
peace. Drawing upon a wide array of documents and on research by Palestinians, Israelis, and others,
Tessler assesses the conflict on both the Israelis' and the Palestinians' terms. New chapters in this
expanded edition elucidate the Oslo peace process, including the reasons for its failure, and the
political dynamics in Israel, the West Bank, and Gaza at a critical time of transition.

SIDE BY SIDE
Guided by tween "ghostorian" Virgil, readers will discover fascinating facts about calamitous events
throughout history as they explore castles, palaces and dungeons and those infamous figures associated
with each. For instance, did you know that many castles were made out of wood painted to look like
stone? Or that wealthy prisoners in the Tower of London could keep servants? The book is chock-full of
details that kids will find intriguing--dungeon life for prisoners, methods of turture, and even the
most popular methods of poisoning enemies. So join Virgil and the other ghostly inhabitants for an
historical adventure on the dark side.
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"The Good War"
The Coup
Facing persecution in early modern England, some Catholics chose exile over conformity. Some even cast
their lot with foreign monarchs rather than wait for their own rulers to have a change of heart. This
book studies the relationship forged by English exiles and Philip II of Spain. It shows how these
expatriates, known as the “Spanish Elizabethans,” used the most powerful tools at their disposal—paper,
pens, and presses—to incite war against England during the “messianic” phase of Philip’s reign, from the
years leading up to the Grand Armada until the king’s death in 1598. Freddy Cristóbal Domínguez looks at
English Catholic propaganda within its international and transnational contexts. He examines a range of
long-neglected polemical texts, demonstrating their prominence during an important moment of early
modern politico-religious strife and exploring the transnational dynamic of early modern polemics and
the flexible rhetorical approaches required by exile. He concludes that while these exiles may have
lived on the margins, their books were central to early modern Spanish politics and are key to
understanding the broader narrative of the Counter-Reformation. Deeply researched and highly original,
Radicals in Exile makes an important contribution to the study of religious exile in early modern
Europe. It will be welcomed by historians of early modern Iberian and English politics and religion as
well as scholars of book history.

Continuity and Change in Political Culture
Why discovering the limits to science may be the most powerful discovery of all How much can we know
about the world? In this book, physicist Marcelo Gleiser traces our search for answers to the most
fundamental questions of existence, the origin of the universe, the nature of reality, and the limits of
knowledge. In so doing, he reaches a provocative conclusion: science, like religion, is fundamentally
limited as a tool for understanding the world. As science and its philosophical interpretations advance,
we face the unsettling recognition of how much we don't know. Gleiser shows that by abandoning the
dualistic model that divides reality into the known and the unknown, we can embark on a third way based
on the acceptance of our limitations. Only then, he argues, will we be truly able to experience freedom;
for to be free in an age of science we cannot turn science into a god. Gleiser ultimately offers an
uplifting exploration of humanity's longing to conquer the unknown, and of science's power to transform
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and inspire.

A New Companion to the Bible
This 1889 first full English translation of Polybius' Histories remains a fascinating source on the
second and third centuries BCE.

A History of the Israeli-Palestinian Conflict, Second Edition
With ideological divisions polarizing society, this book introduces Ideologically Challenging
Entertainment (ICE), which uses multiple perspectives to help audiences connect with those holding
different world views. A case study of a production using the ICE model shows audiences responding with
greater tolerance and acceptance of others.

The Histories of Polybius
Crossing Boundaries in the Americas, Vietnam, and the Middle East is the personal, yet profoundly
political first-person account of one man's unique interracial and interfaith leadership roles over five
decades in movements for civil rights, against the Vietnam War, and for Arab-Israeli-Palestinian peace.
Ron Young's story, told with honesty, humility, and humor, gives an insider view of key events in these
movements and personalizes a significant strain of modern American history not often afforded sufficient
attention in either the textbooks or the mainstream press. This book is an important read for anyone
interested in these issues and movements. It should be recommended reading for students in colleges and
high schools.

The Histories
The Bible and Modern Thought
Thoroughly researched contributions from conferences at Harvard and Paris on coping with ignorance in
late medieval and early modern administrative practices, science, literature and the arts, are tightly
connected by a new theoretical framework on how to historicize ignorance.
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The Darker Nations
The Israel-Palestine Conflict
An alternative history of the Cold War from the perspective of impoverished Third-World people includes
coverage of such topics as the 1927 Brussels conclave of the League Against Imperialism and the launch
of the Third World project during the 1955 conference in Indonesia. Reprint.

Parallel Histories
The conflict between Israelis and their forebears, on the one hand, and Palestinians and theirs, on the
other, has lasted more than a century and generated more than its share of commentaries and histories.
James L. Gelvin's account of that conflict offers a compelling, clear-cut, and up to date introduction
for students and general readers. Beginning in the mid-nineteenth century, when the inhabitants of
Ottoman Palestine and the Jews of eastern Europe began to conceive of themselves as members of national
communities, the book traces the evolution and interaction of these communities from their first
encounters in Palestine through to the present, exploring the external pressures and internal logic that
has propelled their conflict. The book, which places events in Palestine within the framework of global
history, skillfully interweaves biographical sketches, eyewitness accounts, poetry, fiction and official
documentation into its narrative, and includes photographs, maps and an abundance of supplementary
material. Now in a revised edition, Gelvin's award-winning book takes the reader through the 2006 Summer
War and its aftermath.

The Ground and Goal of Human Life
The Dark Side of Knowledge
Originally published in 1888, this book contains the Latin text of the 21st book of the monumental
history of Rome by Titus Livius, dealing with the beginning of the Second Punic War and Hannibal's
crossing of the Alps. The history is prefaced with an introduction to Livy's sources and a guide to his
dense style.
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The Israel-Palestine Conflict
The distinct religious culture of early modern Spain -- characterized by religious unity at a time when
fierce civil wars between Catholics and Protestants fractured northern Europe -- is further understood
through examining the expulsion of the Jews and suspected Muslims. While these two groups had previously
lived peaceably, if sometimes uneasily, with their Christian neighbors throughout much of the medieval
era, the expulsions brought a new intensity to Spanish Christian perceptions of both the moriscos
(converts from Islam) and the judeoconversos (converts from Judaism). In Parallel Histories, James S.
Amelang reconstructs the compelling struggle of converts to coexist with a Christian majority that
suspected them of secretly adhering to their ancestral faiths and destroying national religious unity in
the process. Discussing first Muslims and then Jews in turn, Amelang explores not only the expulsions
themselves but also religious beliefs and practices, social and professional characteristics, the
construction of collective and individual identities, cultural creativity, and, finally, the
difficulties of maintaining orthodox rites and tenets under conditions of persecution. Despite the
oppression these two groups experienced, the descendants of the judeoconversos would ultimately be
assimilated into the mainstream, unlike their morisco counterparts, who were exiled in 1609. Amelang
masterfully presents a complex narrative that not only gives voice to religious minorities in early
modern Spain but also focuses on one of the greatest divergences in the history of European
Christianity.

Cold War Triumphalism
A history of Israel in the context of the modern Jewish experience and the history of the Middle East

Indian Librarian
Side by Side
This fascinating book shows how the later years of the British Empire were characterised by accidental
oversights, irresponsible opportunism and uncertain pragmatism.

The Final Philosophy
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